
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P A R E N T S

Happy Friday New Paltz High School Families! 

      I cannot believe that we just concluded our first full week of school. Thank you

to all the faculty and staff that have gone above and beyond to make this

possible. Thank you to our students for embarking on a new school year full of

anticipation. The building has been abuzz with the excitement of students as they

attended in person classes with teachers and peers. The bright energy in the air is

invigorating as we are off to a great start. This year our goal is to return a sense of

normalcy to the school environment whenever possible. We are working diligently

to ensure that students can engage in all of the wonderful academic and

extracurricular activities that NPHS has to offer. 

Thank you for your support,

Samuelle
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Student Government will be running Spirit Days in conjunction with our other
homecoming week activities. Today to celebrate our first 5 day week since March 2020
students wore school colors and the NPHS band played during lunch. Next Friday (October
1st) will be NEON Dance Party Day. There will be OUTSIDE safe distance dancing and prizes
at lunch. 
The Spirit Days from October 4-7th are as follows:
Monday: Tie Dye Day
Tuesday: Decades Day
Wednesday: Twin Day
Thursday: School Spirit/Maroon and White Day, class and team shirts can be worn as well

Around NPHS

The High School Newspaper Club is up and running! Students are currently planning and writing their
first articles to be showcased on the school paper website: nphsthemaroon.com. Any interested students
should visit with Mr. Neden in room 139 at the high school to learn about the club.

September 24  Meet and Greet - 5:15 pm

- 6:15 pm

September 28  Open House – 7:00 pm-

9:00 pm

September 28  Picture Day -

Underclassmen

October 8   Superintendent Conference

Day (no school for students)

Important Dates

http://nphsthemaroon.com/

